
 
 

 

 
07/02/2014 

 
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
 

Contract with Law Offices of Frank Moya  
 

 In December of 2013, City Council approved a contract with Frank Moya, Attorney at Law, in the amount 
of $525,000 for the purpose of providing legal representation for indigent defendants charged with 
municipal offenses in three trial courtrooms (3F, 3G, 3H); homeless defendants, and defendants in the 
“Court to Community” program.  The Court is requesting an amendment to the contract to add $7,875 for 
legal representation of indigent defendants in the “Front-End User Program.”  The contract end date will 
remain December 31, 2014.   

 
 The amended contract amount for 2014 is $532,875.00.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


